EXHIBIT 25

bill floyd

From: Karen DiBari <kdibari@nationalforests.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 3:05 PM

To: bill floyd

Subject: RE: Nantahala and Pisgah LRMP Stakeholders Forum Meeting April 2016

Hello Bill,

In answer to your first question, I believe it was American Whitewaters who inquired about the Chattooga River process.

Second, the "Special Areas Ad Hoc Committee" was intended to help constructively frame Stakeholder Forum discussion about designations, meaning Wild & Scenic River and wilderness designations. I don't have any record of the committee actually meeting.

I hope this is helpful. Have a wonderful Thanksgiving,

Karen

Karen DiBari

Director, Conservation Connect - National Forest Foundation Office: 406.830.3352 | Mobile: 406.544.6949

From: bill floyd [mailto:wcbfloyd@ix.netcom.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 2:52 PM
To: Karen DiBari <kdibari@nationalforests.org>

Cc: wcbfloyd@ix.netcom.com

Subject: Nantahala and Pisgah LRMP Stakeholders Forum Meeting April 2016

Ms. Dibari

The minutes from this April 2016 meeting state:

"During discussion regarding recommendations among SF members there was some concern regarding access to water and legacy bans of non-motorized boating on waterways. The Forest Service responded that the boating ban on the Chattooga River would not be addressed in the plan revision."

I am interested in finding out who specifically asked the question.

Also, I would also like to understand how the Special Areas Ad Hoc Committee was formed and what its intended purpose was...what were the Special Areas?

May thanks

Bill Floyd 704 562 7834